

STEPHEN F. LOGAN

BRIGADIER GENERAL **DEPUTY ADJUTANT GENERAL** 

**KENNETH S. HARA** 

MAJOR GENERAL ADJUTANT GENERAL

## STATE OF HAWAII

## **DEPARTMENT OF DEFENSE**

OFFICE OF THE ADJUTANT GENERAL 3949 DIAMOND HEAD ROAD HONOLULU, HAWAII 96816-4495

July 20, 2021

Mr. Harold Yamada, Treasurer Honolulu Disposal Service, Inc. P.O. Box 30490 Honolulu, Hawaii 96820-0490

Via E-Mail: michaeltokunaga@oahuwaste.com

Dear Mr. Yamada:

Award of Contract Refuse Collection and Disposal for Various Locations on Oahu State of Hawaii, Department of Defense, Hawaii Army National Guard Job No. CA-202112

We are pleased to inform you that your company has been awarded the contract for the above project in the amount of \$147,243.12, subject to the availability of funds.

Please be advised that this letter is not an official notice to proceed with the work. You will be contacted by the Project Manager to arrange for a pre-contract meeting.

Thank you for your cooperation.

Sincerely,

SHAOYU L. LEE

Captain

Hawaii National Guard Chief Engineering Officer